
Minutes  May 23, 2013 
City Plan Board 

Petition PB-13-49 TCH.  City Plan Board.  Amend the Land Development Code Section 30-67 
General provisions for business and mixed use districts to delete the Special Event Permit 
process as it relates to Alcoholic Beverage sales outdoors. 
 
Planning Manager Ralph Hilliard gave the staff presentation.  In response to a question from 
Vice-Chair Bob Ackerman, Mr. Hilliard confirmed that the deleted text provisions are to be 
incorporated later this year in Chapter 4 of the Code of Ordinances. 
 
 
Motion By: Erin Condon Seconded By: Bob Ackerman 
  
Moved To: Approve Petition PB-13-49 TCH Upon Vote: 7-0  
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